
HILLCREST BAPTIST CHURCH 

Phone : 417-532-6159                                                                           email: info@lebanonhbc.com 

www.lebanonhbc.com                                                                                           Like us on Facebook 

April 5, 2020 

 

Call to Worship                                             “Hosanna (Praise is Rising)” 

 

Welcome and Announcements                                          Keith Ruether 

 

Mission Moment                         Annie Armstrong Video 

 

Invocation                                              Pastor David Brown 

 

Worship in Praise                                              “Glorious is Thy Name”                                                       Hymn #204                        
                                                                               “Worthy of Worship”                                                           Hymn #   3 

                                                                              “We Will Remember” 

 

Special Music                                                           Gena Brown 

 

Message                                                                 Who’s Your One?                                                Pastor David Brown                                                                                                           
“Understanding the Triumphal Entry” 

Matthew 21:1-11 

                                                                                  
Parting Song                                                          “Made Me Glad” 

                                 

                                                                                             

Hillcrest Baptist Church exists to see lost people saved, 
saved people discipled, and discipled people sent. 



Weekly Opportunities for Worship and Service 

April 5—April 11 

Last Week at Hillcrest  

Budget Offering   
 

Requirement weekly                             $    7,980.00 

Received week of 3/29/19                     $    7,666.18 

Budget amount needed                         $311,220.00 

Budget amount received                       $306,283.18 

      
Paid on loan principal this week             $      330.00 

Loan balance                                       $199,426.23 

 

DEBT FREE IN < 3       

Worship & Activity Schedule 

Today            10:30 am  Praise Celebration on Facebook Live 

                         3:00 pm  Deacons Meeting on Zoom 

                         6:00 pm  Evening Worship on Facebook Live 

Monday          6:00 pm  Leadership Team on Zoom 

Wednesday   6:00 pm  Prayer/Bible Study on Facebook Live 

CAMP INFO 

 

 At this time, no changes in 
camps have been made.   Should 
changes need to be made, a decision will be 
made in proper time.  
 Family Camp—completed K through sec-
ond grade and a parent/grandparent is required.  
Cost is $35 per child, parents/grandparents are 
free.  Date is May 28—May 30.  Registration and 
fee is due May 15. 
 Youth Camp—completed 6-12 grade.  
Camp fee is $60.  Camp will be held from June 1- 
June 5.  Registration and fee is due May 15. 
 Children’s Camp—completed 3-6 grade.  
Camp fee is $50.  Camp will be held June 8-12.  
Registration and fee due May 29.   
 Camp Whoa age 9-12 is June 14-17.  Camp 
Whoa age 13-18 is June 14-June 20.  Cost is $50.  
Registration and fee is due May 22. 
 It is possible for a child to attend more 
than one camp.  Hillcrest pays half of one camp 
for children and youth affiliated with our church.  
If you cannot afford to pay your half of the fee, 
please let someone in the office know.  We have 
scholarships available. 

ANNIE ARMSTRONG OFFERING GOAL 
$7,000 

RECEIVED TO DATE: $3,221.50 

We are closed for services indefinitely, but the 
office is still open during the week.  If you need 
something, please contact us and see if we can 
help. 
We still have the Deacon of the Week available to 
you as well as your Deacon in the Family Ministry 
plan.   

NEEDS IN SENEGAL 

Mary Ann has been in contact with 
our people in Senegal.  There have 
now been confirmed cases of the 
Covid 19 virus in Senegal.  It was already hard for 
them to have work and food, so if you would like to 
give for future needs, please designate “Senegal” 
on an envelope or on the memo line of your check, 
and it will be sent to them quickly. 

 

CONSTRUCTORS FOR CHRIST 

A new site has been chosen!  A 
9,000 sq. ft. sanctuary will be built 
at Pine Grove Missionary Baptist 
Church in Oneonta, AL.  For more 

info, contact John Stowe or go to the Construc-
tors For Christ website. 



                   OPERATION  
             CHRISTMAS CHILD 

 

April items are stuffed animals.    
Right now is not the time to be out 
shopping for items that aren’t ne-
cessities, but when this is over, and you want to 
help the economy grow, please keep these gifts in 
mind as the shoebox ministry will continue, and will 
be more important than ever for children  
throughout the world. 

To give using the website:    
(lebanonhbc.com) 
Click donate. 
Enter amount and select to create a one time or recur-
ring gift. 
Select to  sign-in or continue as a guest (all guest trans-
actions will be a one time transaction.) 
Select payment account or enter new account info. 
Review your donation amount and submit. 
 

To give online using mobile app: 
Download the SecureGive Vision app. 
Log in, sign up or continue as a guest. 
Tap the magnifying glass to search for Hillcrest. 
Tap donate. 
Enter amount and select to create a one time or  
     recurring gift. 
Review your transaction and tap on the total to  
    continue. 
Select payment account or enter new account.         

             FOR 

         WEST AFRICA 

 

 Another week’s training was held last week for 

      House church plants. 
 COVID-19 is in Senegal. 
 Pray for believers to remain firm in their faith 

and to follow God’s Spirit in ministering to oth-
ers. 

 Spirit of Martyrdom—Pray for the safety of 
missionaries who were going village to village. 

 Some of the Bible schools have closed during 
this time. 

 The economy. 
 Believers and families to be able to have food. 

 

 

 

 

If you went to the Men’s Retreat in January and or-
dered a t-shirt, they are in the office.  You can come 
to the office and pick it up anytime. 

AWANA NEWS 

 

Linda Dudley has set up books and in-
structions in the fellowship hall for the 

Awana kids.  They can come be and pick them up 
during office hours or parents can set up a time to 
meet with her.  If you see any of our kiddos, let 
them know!  And watch for videos! 

              
 

30 Day Prayer Guides are in your mailbox for you 
to pick up during regular office hours. 

 



Sermon Notes  
MORNING WORSHIP 

Who’s Your One? 

“Understanding the Triumphal Entry” 

Matthew 21:1-11 

 

1. Don’t miss the _______________ _____________ 
of the Triumphal  Entry. (vv. 1-5) 

•  

•  

•  

 

2. Don’t miss the ______________ _____________ 
of the Triumphal Entry.  (vv. 6-9) 

•  

•  

 

3. Don’t miss the _____________ ______________ 

      of the Triumphal entry.  (vv. 10-11) 
•  

•  

•  

•  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EVENING WORSHIP 

Jeremiah:  Faithful to the Mission 

“Lessons from the Potter’s House”  
 

1. There is an _____________message that gripped 

       Jeremiah at the potter’s house.  (vv. 1-6) 
•  

•  

•  

 

2. There is an _____________ message that gripped 

       Jeremiah at the potter’s house.  (vv. 7-17) 
•  

•  

•  

 

3. There is an _____________ message that gripped 

       Jeremiah at the potter’s house.  (vv. 18-23) 
•  

•  

•  

 

To reach the staff by phone call: 
417-532-6159 

 

        Extension                        Phone 

David Brown                                  101                     (H)417-532-5675 

Pastor 

 

Bradley Jemes                               104                           417-588-6804 

Minister of Youth and Family 

 

Linda Bradshaw                             100                          417-532-6159 

Ministry Assistant 

 

Donald Copling                              108                          417-718-2185 

Custodian 

 

For transportation call the church phone.  When the voice 

message answers, push 2 and then leave your message. 

VBS NEWS 

 

Our associational VBS Clinic 
will be here at Hillcrest on 
Tuesday, April 14.  Mr. B will 
be here to assist Marie Brown 
that evening. 

SUNDAY EVENING SONG SERVICE 

“Nothing But the Blood”                                 Hymn #135   

“Blessed Be the Name”                                   Hymn #206  

Welcome and Prayer                                     Pastor David 

“ ’Tis So Sweet”                                                Hymn #411 

“When We All Get to Heaven”                      Hymn #514 

Special Music            Gena Brown 

Message                                                          Pastor David 

DEACON ON CALL 

 

Week of April 5                                                         Week of April 12 

Justin Slye     664-2857                                    Jim O’Dell     630-1834 

FAMILY RESOURCES DURING THIS TIME 

 

RightNow Media—Bible studies, personal care and 
kids’ shows. 
The Bible App for Kids—Bible reading and learning 
activities. 
You Tube:  Smarter Every Day—Start with Backwards 
Brain Cycle. 
Mark Rober—a former NASA engineer with a ton of 
fun experiments and creations.  


